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21/04/2022  10:58:082022/0742/P OBJ Francoise Findlay It is appreciated that the proposed replacement outbuilding is away from the rear garden wall but it would be a 

great improvement if, like the outbuilding at number 18,it did not cover the full width of the garden and allowed 

a gap between the two neighbouring properties at 14 and 18.
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